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Public Works 

February 15, 2024 

RE: Compact Loader Quotes                         

Opened on February 12, 2024 at 11:00 A.M. MST  

Present at the opening were: Aaron Praus, Lee Skabo, Jay Grantier, Kyle Ryder (Titan Machinery), John 

Getz (RDO Equipment), Derek Northrup (Butler Caterpillar) 

 

Titan Machinery bid a 2024 Case 221F V2 HS at a total cost of $115,000 

Butler Caterpillar bid a 2024 Caterpillar 906 at a total cost of $118,100 

RDO Equipment bid a 2024 John Deere 244P at a total cost of $128,800 

Titan Machinery bid a 2024 Case 221F V2 HS with a snowblower attachment at a total cost of $121,800. 

The bid specifications did not require a snowblower attachment as part of the bid, therefore eliminating 

this bid. 

 

It is the recommendation of Public Works city staff to purchase the 2024 Case 221F V2 HS from Titan 

Machinery for a total cost price of $115,000, which is the lowest bid received. We feel that the purchase 

of this unit will be of the best interests to the City of Dickinson and will fit into our operations to perform 

the necessary duties.  

Additionally, we plan to purchase a double auger snowblower from SkidPro in the amount of $15,931. 

This is the only company that we found to provide a double auger blower for a unit of this size.  

The total for both units is $130,931. This is a 2024 budgeted capital purchase for the amount of 

$100,000.00 on a 5-year lease. Although we are over budget on this purchase, thus far we are under 

budget by $40,319 in all other capital purchases made for year 2024.  

Thank you,       

                    

Aaron Praus            

Public Work Director 


